
 

Click here to enter text. 
Page 1 of 1 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE REPORT 
 

  
TO: Board of Directors 
  
FROM: J. Zaffino, Chief Administrative Officer  
  
DATE: April 3, 2025 
  
RE:                                   Vintage Views and Lakeshore Waterworks Utilities Assent Vote Election 

Officer Appointments 

 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
THAT Gillian Cramm be appointed as the Chief Election Officer and Diane Vaykovich and Marc 
Aucoin be appointed as Deputy Chief Election Officers for the Vintage Views Wastewater System 
and Lakeshore Waterworks System Assent Voting opportunities. 
 
Purpose: 
To update the Election Officers for the Vintage Views and Lakeshore assent voting opportunities. 
 
Reference: 
Local Government Act 
RDOS Utility Acquisition Policy 
November 7, 2024 Administrative Report 
 
Background: 
The advance voting opportunity for the Vintage Views Wastewater System and Lakeshore 
Waterworks System utilities takes place at the Regional District Office, 101 Martin Street, Penticton, 
on April 2, 2025. 
 
General voting day is Saturday April 12, 2025 at the Okanagan Falls Community Centre, 1141 Cedar 
Street, Okanagan Falls. 
 
Financial Implications: 
Election Officers are paid in accordance with the Election Officials Remuneration Policy. 
 
Communication Strategy:  
The Assent Voting Information pages on Regional Connections will be updated with the newly 
revised Election Officer information. 
 
Will a PowerPoint presentation be presented at the meeting?       No   
 

 

https://pub-rdos.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=14329
https://www.rdos.bc.ca/assets/BOARD/Policies/Election-Officials-Remuneration.pdf

